
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Pride in Your Community:  Improvements in Your Area 

 
Over the next three years an additional £45 million will be invested into improving the 
Borough’s roads, pavements, street lights and structures.  This includes the installation of 
energy efficient streetlights and road signs, a programme of road lining improvement as well 
as additional investment in repairing local roads and paths and environmental maintenance. 
 
We will shortly be carrying out a patching scheme to improve the condition of the highway on Webb 
Crescent, Dawley. The work is due to take place in the next few weeks but is not expected to take 
more than 2 week, weather permitting, to complete in your road.  Residents will be asked not to 
park on the highway during the works 
 
Access will be maintained during the works for residents and for emergency vehicles although there 
will be short periods of time when the contractors will require residential and commercial traffic to be 
excluded to allow the surfacing material to harden 
 
If you have any special access requirements while the works are in progress make them known to 
the site operatives. We will try to cause as little inconvenience as possible and would appreciate 

your co-operation whilst we are undertaking the works. 
 
Information about roadworks in Telford can be found at www.telford.gov.uk/roadworks.  If you need 
to contact Telford & Wrekin Council about these improvements you should email 
highways@telford.gov.uk. Your contact will be logged and a member of the team will respond as 
soon as possible. In addition, Telford & Wrekin Council is on social media. Follow us on Facebook 
and talk to us on Twitter @TelfordWrekin. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Angie Astley 

Assistant Director:  Customer & Neighbourhood Services 

Angie Astley  

 
 

 

Assistant Director Customer & 
Neighbourhood Services 
 

Addenbrooke House 
Ironmasters Way 
Telford 
TF3 4NT 
e-mail: angie.astley@telford.gov.uk 

 
To residents: Webb Crescent, Dawley 
 

Our Ref: Spring Surfacing Programme                                Date: 30/05/2017 
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